
 

Proposed landscaping is 
inadequate especially 
considering what is being 
removed and that heavy 
vehicle operations are 
being moved that much 
closer to homes. 
Recommend landscape 
architect be engaged and 
visit the site and the actual 
location of the edge of 
clearing to recommend 
adequate combination of 
fencing and landscaping 
elements closer to what 
was originally provided. 
Also, please do not use 
white pines in updated 
plan as the original 
designer did as the 
understory limbs typically 
thin and drop off over 
time. 


